
RESCHEDULED 
Nevada Interpreter/CART Registry 

NAC 656A Changes Q&A 
The Nevada Interpreter/CART law was recently updated. During these Q & A 

sessions, more information about the changes and timelines will be shared. There 

will be an open discussion where you will have the opportunity to ask your 

questions. Please attend the session that fits your needs. 

All sessions will be online 
All sessions will be in ASL with English interpretation. 

CART services will be provided 

November 9 

5:30 PM – 7:30 PM  

This session is for d/Deaf and hearing consumers and parents of deaf children.  
To register: https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZApd-mhpjgvGNX52y6Dipi5aXYzFBQ7Iyn-  

November 15 

10:00 AM – 12:00 PM  
This session is for businesses and school districts who hire interpreters.  
To register: https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUqcO-prjIuG9SOecb_3KbMJaV4F3wKY8iA   

November 15 
5:00 PM – 7:00 PM  

This session is for interpreters.  
To register: https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0rc-uvpzguE9BlRHBAN6UkOg0T7ltNWJZC  
Accommodation requests must be received seven days prior to the workshop. ADSD complies 
with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, age, disability, or sex. 

For any questions, please contact Sara Nolan at  

snolan@adsd.nv.gov 
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